
   

   

   

   

 
Winter Walk with BPQ 

Follow-Up 
 

What perfect conditions were enjoyed 
on Saturday morning for the BPQ 

winter bird walk! A group of around 
20 joined biologist Richard Gregson to 
explore the Arboretum and see what 

birds they could find. Chickadees 
called their famous “spring” songs as 

the sun rose through the trees. Birders 
of all levels were delighted to 

encounter cedar waxwings, common 
redpolls, cardinals, nuthatches, 
woodpeckers and many more. 

 
We look forward to a 

Spring Migration Walk 

with naturalist Betsy McFarlane. This 
event takes place on May 11, 2019, 
which is World Migratory Bird Day. 
Novice and advanced birders are 

invited to join and spot the migrants 
encountered among the wealth of 

species on their way to 
their northern breeding grounds. 

 
Find out more 

 

 

An early morning start! 

 

 

The chickadees songs were easy to hear in the peaceful forest. 

   

   

   

   

http://www.worldmigratorybirdday.org/en
https://mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/channels/event/world-migratory-bird-day-spring-walk-294645


    

 

  

 

 The sun was rising as the group walked through the forest. A white-breasted nuthatch at a feeder in Blossom Corner.  
  

 
 

 Communications assistant Hannah Legault joined the tour to get some photos of the outing!  

   

   

   

  March Break at the Arbo 

Two workshops for families are offered during next week’s March Break. Bring 
children to share a unique experience with wildlife as you encounter fascinating 

inhabitants of our forests with Naturalist Sarah Dixon. 

  

   

  Tuesday, March 5: 
Bird Feeding 

for children over 3 years old 

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 A chickadee feeds from a child’s hand. Photo: Frans Lecluse  

 

https://mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/channels/event/march-break-bird-feeding-kids-294471


     

     

 
 

Saturday, March 9: 
Winter Wildlife Walk 

for children over 7 years old 

  

     

  

 

  

  
 A barred owl leaves its perch. Photo: Gilles Tremblay  

  

   

 Find details on our Website and Facebook 

Call to reserve 

 

   

   

   

 Info : 514-398-7811  

   

  

   

  

       

 www.morganarboretum.org   

 

https://mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/channels/event/march-break-fur-feathers-294472
https://www.mcgill.ca/morganarboretum/
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofMorganArboretum/
http://www.morganarboretum.org/
https://twitter.com/morganarboretum
https://www.instagram.com/morgan.arboretum/
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofMorganArboretum/

